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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Breakfast Club 
 
We are in the process of planning for whole school opening in September in line with government guidelines. 
 
There are currently two breakfast clubs that cater for approximately 130 children a day at school. 
 
An assessment of the risk has shown us we would not be able to operate safely with those numbers in the autumn 
term, so we will have to scale back the operation. 
 
Our first step in deciding how we will open breakfast clubs in September is to get a clear picture of demand. If you 
feel that you will need your child/children to attend breakfast club in September because of your work pattern or 
for financial reasons please can you email: ssmith@thevictory.portsmouth.sch.uk by Wednesday 15th of July. At this 
stage we will only need your child’s/children’s name/s and year group. There will be further communication on this 
matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

              
 
Mr J Hartley        Mrs K Jones 
Executive Headteacher      Headteacher 

 


